

Bond Update May 26, 2023

- We are excited to share that progress on the Legion Field construction is coming along very well. Despite some initial weather setbacks, the crews have been able to make up days thanks to recent clear weather.
- We are pleased to report that the track surface has been successfully removed, and sub-grade work continues to move forward on the field.

We are pleased to announce that the next bond advisory meeting will be held on June 19, 2023, at 6:30 PM. This meeting will serve as an opportunity for us to discuss the progress of ongoing projects.